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September 25, 2024 
 
 
 
Please be advised that due to the weather, the paving work along Bedwell Bay Road 
that was to take place today has been moved to Tuesday, October 1, 2024. This 
work will be done weather permitting. 
 
Please expect delays. Bedwell Bay road will be partially closed, with alternating 
single lane traffic, from 7:00am to 4:00pm, and there will be traffic control 
personnel in place to direct traffic throughout the day. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that may occur during this time. Please be patient 
and follow directions for your safety and the safety of others. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the writer at 604-937-4100. 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
Stewart Novak 
Public Works & Emergency  
  Preparedness Coordinator 
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